March 2, 2015

Chair and Members
Community and Protective Services Committee

Re: Business Licensing By-law L-6 - Fees

Economic Development, through job creation and retaining young entrepreneurs in our community are important strategic initiatives of Municipal Council. In order to assist with these initiatives, the provision of incentives for our young business people, such as a reduced business license fee, would be appropriate.

We therefore respectfully request that the Community and Protective Services Committee recommend to Municipal Council that the Civic Administration be requested to review and report back on potential amendments to the Business Licensing By-law L-6 that could provide for a reduced annual business licence fee for young business entrepreneurs.

Respectfully submitted,

Mo Salih Councillor Ward 3 Tanya Park Councillor Ward 13